baker2 - Kelli

From:

g2@hokua.org

Sent:

Tuesday, March 15, 2011 6:52 AM

To:

CPN Testimony

Subject:

Support HB 1133- cropping and docking of dogs



Dear Honorable Chair Baker, Vice-Chair Taniguchi, and Committee Members,

Please support HB 1133, to prevent the cruel practice of cropping the ears and docking the tails of dogs, by anyone, other than licensed veterinarians. As you know, most of these procedures are done without anesthesia, and cause excruciating pain. Very often, infection sets in, which creates even more pain and suffering to these poor creatures, who feel pain the way that you and I do, but are helpless and at the mercy, or lack of mercy, of people.

Thank you so much for your kind consideration.

Aloha, Ginny Tiu

baker2 - Kelli

From:

Richard Diaz [rickdiaz11@gmail.com]

Sent:

Monday, March 14, 2011 9:44 PM CPN Testimony

To: Subject:

HB 1133

Dear Honorable Chair Baker, Vice-Chair Taniguchi and Committee Members: Please, let's extend our "Aloha" spirit towards the animals. We need to be their voice. Please SUPPORT HB 1133 to prevent cruel ear cropping and tail docking of dogs by non-licensed veterinarians. These procedures are unnecessary, extremely painful and can lead to serious infection and suffering. Furthermore, dogfighters often subject dogs to these and other cruel "surgical" practices.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Jacqueline Diaz